
2

Health and Environment Committee

From: Greg Lane 
Sent: Tuesday, 12 January 2021 10:27 AM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions)

Categories: Submission

to the Committee Secretary. regarding the above extension to the emergency legislation I would like it 
known that I OPPOSE it. At the beginning of covid we were told we had to lower the curve, WE DID, it is 
no longer the call of the health department. Next we were locked down, we complied. We had no cases. 
This new case was from overseas people returning to Australia (Allowed by the federal Government) Our 
Health department was/is responsible for quarantining but their protocols were not up to scratch and a single 
case escaped. The same department charged with protecting our health again locked us down for three days. 
I do not want this department to have power of shutting down my freedom of movement, my business , my 
income, my future plans, the state's economy because of mistakes they make.   
regards Greg Lane 
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